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Attached for your review is a draft letter to the Internal Revenue Service (“IRS”) providing
comments on the draft Publication 1179, “General Rules and Specifications for Substitute
Forms 1096, 1098, 1099, 5498, and Certain Other Information Returns,” that was released
in October. [1] The comment letter focuses on the new requirements for substitute Forms
1099-B, as the draft publication contains significant changes to the prior rules. First, the
Institute asks the IRS to provide that, given the substantial changes set forth in the draft
publication, such changes will not be mandatory for sales of mutual fund shares for 2011.
The Institute then asks the IRS to revise the requirements for substitute Forms 1099-B to
allow brokers greater flexibility in the presentation of information to their customers.

Please provide any comments on the draft letter to me (202-371-5432 or kgibian@ici.org)
no later than the close of business on Monday, November 21, 2011.

Karen Lau Gibian
Associate Counsel
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[1] See Institute Memorandum (25572) dated October 20, 2011.

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be
abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and
should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.


http://www.ici.org/my_ici/memorandum/memo25572

